
 

PTFA Newsletter Term 1 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We hope that you had a wonderful first term at school and we welcome any 
new families that have joined our community this year. 

You may or may not be aware of the Parents, Teachers & Friends 
Association at the school. We run a series of fundraising events during the 
year including school discos, film nights and fayres. These raise money for 
extra items for the children and the school such as improvements to the 
facilities, resources for school clubs, the Class 6 Fowlmead trip, Easter Eggs 
for each child, and ice creams on the whole school Grand Day Out. 

Whilst you, and anyone associated to a child at the school, are automatically 
a member of the PTFA, you may wish to have a more active role. We would 
love to see you at our meetings; even if you would just like to come for tea 
and a biscuit and to meet other parents you are most welcome. You never 
know, you might have an idea, a skill or a contact that is invaluable to us! Our 
next meeting is:  

Thursday, 8th November 
8:45am 

In the school Reading Room 

If you can’t come along but want to contribute please leave a note addressed 
to the PTFA in the office or email StMaCPTFA@gmail.com.  

We also always need as much help as possible for our events (this term’s 
events are listed below). As well as raising money they are great fun and 
really valued by the children. All help is appreciated and does not mean that 
you will be pestered to help at every event. Quite simply, the more help we 
have, the more we can do. If you would like to be on our list of helpers then 
please ask for a form at the office. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Regards 

Emma Rosen 
Chairperson, PTFA. 
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Upcoming events this term… 

Wednesday 31st October - Film night, Hotel Transylvania 2. 

Thursday, 8th November – PTFA Meeting – 8:45am in the school Reading 
Room 

Friday, 23th November – MUFTI day – Children Tombola  

Friday, 30th November - MUFTI day – Adult Tombola  

Friday, 30th November – PTFA Christmas Disco 

Friday, 7th December – PTFA Christmas Fayre  

Please make a note of these dates on your calendar. Thank you! 


